
 

Tea Towels! 

The Friends of Ad Astra Infant School are excited to share with you a fantastic end of 

year memento for you and your children.  You may remember this from your own 

school days!  

 

We have asked the children to complete a self portrait, which has been designed onto 

a tea towel for you to have. There is a different tea towel for each year group to 

celebrate their year with their peers. 

 

To view each year group’s design and to purchase a tea towel (or a few!) please head 

over to: www.pta-events.co.uk/foaapta  

 

Please ensure that you complete your child’s name and current class when going 

through the checkout. 

 

Tea towels are approx 78cm x 48cm in size and are made from 100% cotton. Due to 

the print turn around time, the tea towels will be handed out to your child in the new 

Autumn Term. If your child is moving up to Haymoor, these will be passed over to 

them, and if your child is leaving the Trust or moving to another school, please speak 

with the office and we can organise getting the tea towel to you. 

 

Please be aware that the deadline for ordering your tea towel is 10
th

 August 2023. 

 

As always, thank you so much for your support throughout this school year; we 

wouldn’t be able to do any of the wonderful things we do for your children without 

your kind generous and support.  

 

The FOAA PTA 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/foaapta

